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Checking In 
Kurt Blythe, Column Editor 

 
[Note: Please report promotions, awards, new degrees, new 
positions, and other significant professional milestones.  You 
may submit items about yourself or other members to Kurt 
Blythe at kcblythe@email.unc.edu. Contributions on behalf of 
fellow members will be cleared with the person mentioned in 
the news item before they are printed.  Please include your e-
mail address or phone number.] 
 
Hannah Caproon, meet NASIG. NASIG, meet Hannah! 
 

I completed my MLIS with a specialization in archival 
studies at Indiana University almost 10 years ago, 
but switched gears to work in the private sector -- 
specifically the outdoor and sports industry -- as a 
technical writer, project manager, and business 
operations consultant. I very recently joined the 
team at Northern Arizona University's Cline Library 
in the beautiful mountain town of Flagstaff as the 
Electronic Resources Librarian. My predecessor's 
retirement, along with an ongoing large-scale e-
resource cancellation project and fresh Alma 
migration, offered me the opportunity to optimize 
and document processes in everything from 
gathering usage data to license processing to 
troubleshooting. I'm excited to have recently joined 
NASIG, as the depth and breadth of knowledge in its 
membership is already serving me in getting re-
acquainted with, and thriving in, an academic 
setting. Very much looking forward to attending the 
NASIG Conference in June! 

 
 
Diana Krueger, meet NASIG. NASIG, meet Diana! 
 

I recently joined NASIG after beginning the Master of 
Information and Library Science program offered by 

the University at Buffalo. Since I am taking this 
program online (while living in California) as the next 
step in a complete career change, I’m excited to find 
additional ways of engaging with this profession. 
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